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Aseptic Health is Now The SoRite Corporation 

Nashville-based Company Positions Itself for the Future 

 

Nashville, TN— 2/13/25 — Today, Aseptic Health announces its name change to The SoRite 

Corporation. As an innovator in the public safety space, SoRite will now operate under the same 

name which its current products proudly display. 

 

As the manufacturer of the next generation of cleaning solutions, Sorite’s products are in wide 

use in agencies, jails and institutions across the nation. With this rebrand, they look to the future 

and their expansion into addition sectors and markets. 

 

“SoRite products are going to be in every kitchen, every college, every police officer’s duty belt, 

every walk of life,” said Autumn Ryan, CEO of The SoRite Corporation. We believe in truth, 

safety and Innovation. These are the pillars of our products and our company. We are proud to 

have the Sorite name on our products and now, also our front door.” 

 

The SoRite Corporation will continue to operate from Nashville and is currently working to 

revamp its brand identity to its external customers as well as its existing customer base. Training 

tools and packaging will soon reflect this name change as well. 

 

### 
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SoRite’s innovative products are in wide use in institutions across the nation. With it’s first of its 

kind offerings, Sorite has provided tools to police, EMS and other first responders that were 

sorely lacking. SoRite’s innovative technologies, with faster kill times and next generation safety, 

make it an ideal solution for the current world.  Sorite is the brand you trust to keep you safe. 

SoRite is for life. 

 

For More Information Contact: 

Rich Palumbo, Chief Marketing Officer 

888-379-3232, X6 

rpalumbo@sorite.com 

For more information on Product: 

www.sorite.com 


